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Chapel Hill/Orange County Visitors Bureau Releases Meeting and Facilities 
Guide for 2022 

Download the new The Look Book to help plan your meeting 

Chapel Hill, NC, (February 24, 2022) -- A lot has changed in the local hospitality industry in the 
past two years.  

Many conferences, weddings, reunions, and corporate board meetings were postponed. 
According to the Chapel Hill/Orange County Visitors Bureau this sector of the tourism industry 
is on the move again. Weddings that were cancelled are being rebooked for spring. Corporate 
board meetings are inquiring about space. And fraternal and business gatherings are asking about 
meetings options. 

In preparation, the Visitors Bureau has created a new Facility and Meeting Planning Guide. 
The 2022 edition is on-line now and provides vital details on Chapel Hill and Orange County’s 
meeting and event venues that will assist planners in organizing their upcoming event. 

This guide is being dubbed, “The Look Book,” and is designed to help meeting and event 
planners with the information they need to organize their meeting, including local hotels and 
meeting space, specifications at each facility, as well as gathering ideas and information about 
our communities.  
 
To view or download the Meeting Planning Guide on VisitChapelHill.org click here: 
https://issuu.com/chocvb/docs/ch_issu_publication_for_tradeshows_m2_alt  
 
“Bringing meetings and events to Orange County provides an economic boost to our local 
economy,” says Marlene Barbera, Director of Sales for the Visitors Bureau. “Adaptability is the 
key word we use when we talk about events in 2022. The world is ever changing, and event 
planners and venues need to be ready to change their plans in an instant,” said Barbera. 

Barbara said one trend we will continue to see in 2022 is hybrid events. Sometimes travel 
restrictions, local restrictions, or a person’s comfort level will keep them from attending an in-
person event. Although difficult, planners need to be ready to quickly change their event to 
hybrid if the need is evident. 2022 will be another year of adaptability for both planners and 
venues. 

 

 

https://issuu.com/chocvb/docs/ch_issu_publication_for_tradeshows_m2_alt


For assistance in planning a meeting in the greater Chapel Hill area, contact Marlene Barbera. 
Visitors Bureau Sales Director at Mbarbera@visitchapelhill.org.  

 

About Chapel Hill/Orange County Visitors Bureau 
As the official accredited destination marketing organization of Chapel Hill and Orange County, 
NC, the mission of the Chapel Hill/Orange County Visitors Bureau is to develop and coordinate 
visitor services in Orange County and to implement marketing programs that will enhance the 
economic activity and quality of life in the community. The Visitors Bureau is a department of 
Orange County, NC Government. For information:  www.VisitChapelHill.org. 
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